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I am writing in full support of HB 4130. Wildlife collisions are a dangerous human 

safety hazard, especially in places where roads intersect important migratory 

corridors. As the effects of climate change worsen, these tragic collisions will 

increase.  For resiliency of our wildlife resources and human safety, built wildlife 

crossings must become a part of the cost of doing businesses. I would love to see 

the fund doubled!  Thank you for your service.  Liz Hamilton 


